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Department of Planning and Environment
Transport Assessments

4PSQ 12 Darcy Street

Parramatta NSW 2150

Attention: Fadi Shakir 17 May 2022

Dear Andrew Beattie,

Kamay Ferry Wharves Project (SSI-10049)

Request for additional information response

Transport for NSW has prepared a response to the Request for Information (RFI) from the
Department of Planning and Environment dated 19 November 2021.

The response to the RFl is attached to this letter and includes:

e Attachment A — response to each RFI question

e Attachment B — Updated Biodiversity Development Assessment Report (BDAR)
e Attachment C — Updated Marine Biodiversity Offset Package (MBOS)

Should you have an inquiry regarding these matters, please contact Chris Williams, Senior
Environment and Sustainability Officer.

Sincerely,
Anctrec Dea%,

Andrew Dooley
Senior Project Manager
Transport for NSW
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